Tribal Monitoring Services

At a dually called Tribal Council meeting held Thursday, August 4, 2022 with a quorum
present. The Sherwood Valley Tribal Council approved an increase for Tribal Monitoring
services.

Effective from today forward:
Tribal Monitoring Services provided by the Tribe will be:

$130.00 per hour, per monitor.

Mileage will be applied at current Federal government rate.

Overtime shall be paid at time and a half in excess of 40hours per week.

Weekends, shall be treated as regular time, unless, weekend qualifies as overtime.

Holidays shall be paid at a double rate.



